Wsrha

THANK YOU FOR AN OUTSTANDING 2017 SHOW SEASON!!!
2017 has been a great year for competition and comradery.  We have been transitioning for the last 2 years and have turned the WSRHA show seasons to a small profitable enterprise.
The goal for 2018 is to increase added money and to maintain the club classes and awards for all levels of ability and interest  for our members.
The input from members has been forthcoming and the board is committed to creating the best show environment for all of the members.  Our green as grass classes have grown and our limited non pro and rookie classes are the largest they have been for years.  The added money has been increased in the non pro and open classes.
We have been blessed with our volunteer members.  Amy Pates has handled our website and Kari Douglas has created fliers and graphics for advertising.  The show experience has been enhanced with Doug Douglas and Travis Chapman using their skills to maintain the ground and dragging the arenas.
Darla Davis, Hilary Porterfield and Martha Collison have taken care of the wonderful prizes we win.
Janet Pearcy has taken over the finances ( a huge job) and membership while Dawn Serafin is tallying and computing our scores and placings at the shows.
Michelle Chapman, our outstanding Vice President has aided me in sometimes difficult decisions that need to be made while Cheri Maker has kept the records of all of those decisions and meetings.
Leigh Taylor revamped the bylaws and is available for consultation on  complicated issues..
With the addition of Cody Stark and Sandy Vickery, we are set to have an organized and fun filled 2018.  
Bub Poplin continues to be our “go to” guy for ground, judging and all other aspects of the NRHA.  
Thanks to the Cunningham family  who donated a large American flag that we salute and honor during the National Anthem in the Mahindra Arena in Grand Junction. 
Columbine Ford in Rifle has continued to be the arena sponsor for the Rifle shows.  
So thank you to all the volunteers who really make it possible for us to continue serving our members and having shows.
The BIGGEST thank you goes to all of YOU for your support and participation in our club and shows.
We are looking forward to next show season and hopefully we can get some financial sponsors so  we can again do Derbies and/or Futurities.  It is our hope that more of you will be able to step up and contribute or find donors  and volunteer when you can.  It would be great to have more people involved and have more input and suggestions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EACH AND EVERY ONE OF YOU.  WE APPRECIATE YOU!!!
Darlyne and the 2018 board of Directors.
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